Our Loneworker Policy is based on that supplied by Stallard Kane.

Our annual HR compliance audit is scheduled for 9" March, and it is likely that there will be an
updated version of the Loneworker Policy provided as part of this audit.

It is therefore proposed that this agenda item is deferred to April.



